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Comments: The expansion into No Name Basin will help Monarch grow and cater to all skiers and snowboarders.
This will be a great addition and would add more intermediate, advanced, and glade runs. The terrain has less
runout and more consistent pitch than the existing areas which many people will appreciate. | am supportive of
the expansion.

From a skier and snowboarder perspective, was an alternative lift line considered that went further up the ridge
towards Mirkwood bowl? This would provide another 100 feet of vertical and easier access to intermediate terrain
back to the main base via Ramble On while also reducing the hiking time to Mirkwood. The attached image
shows the alternative lift line in orange with potential trails in pink to connect to the proposed runs. | understand
that there may be additional vegetation, snow, wind, and slope factors.



